
 

Garnock Community Campus 
Early Years Class 

Staff Team 



Miss Carmichael 
Early Years Manager 

Hello and a huge warm welcome to GCC Early Years 
Class. I am Miss Carmichael, the Early Years Manager. 
I am very much looking forward to meeting all of you. I 
enjoy spending time with my family and going walks 
with my friends and dog. I cant wait to find out more 
about you and hope you enjoy your Early Years 
experience at Garnock Community Campus!  



Miss Aird 
Senior Early Years Practitioner 

Hello everyone my Name is Miss Aird and I am the 
Senior Early Years Practitioners. My favourite thing to 
do is play board games with my family. I am very excited 
that I am finally getting to see/meet you all and cant 
wait to learn more about each and every single one of 
you. Let the count down begin until we can have lots of 
fun and learn new things together.  



Mrs Lindsay 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

Hi I am  Mrs Lindsay, I grew up on a farm 
which means I love to be outdoors and don’t 
mind getting muddy and dirty, it just adds to 
the fun! I also love anything to do with Art, at 
home I like to paint and at work I love 
supporting little people to create their own 
masterpieces. 



Mrs Donaldson 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

My name is Mrs Donaldson, my favourite colour is 
blue. I love going on adventures and treasure hunts 
as well as spending as much time as I can with my 
grandchildren who make me smile.  



Mrs Ritchie 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

Hello, my name is Mrs Ritchie. I love animals 
and have ponies, dogs and cats at home.  I also 
enjoy all kinds of music and love to 
dance.  Over the lockdown period I have grown 
lots of vegetables in my garden. 



Miss Parker  
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

 

Hi it’s Miss Parker, I have been a nursery prac-
titioner for over 20 years and still learning 
something new most days. I enjoy going walks in 
the country, doing jigsaws and watching Disney 
films. 



Mrs Sanderson 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

My name is Tracey Sanderson and I have 
worked in early years for 19 years. I am so 
excited to meet all of you. I enjoy going out 
for lunch with my family and I make lots of 
cakes in my spare time 



Mrs Kilpatrick 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

Hi, My name is Mrs Heather Kilpatrick, I enjoy 
spending time with my grandchildren and 
taking my dog Rolo for walks. At work I enjoy 
exploring in the woods and making dens. I also 
like cooking snacks in the woods on the 
campfire. 



Miss Noble 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

Hi I am Carla Noble, the modern apprentice. I 
am looking forward to meeting you all. I love 
spending time with my family and going walks 
with my dog. 

 



Miss Stewart 
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

My name is Rebekah Stewart I enjoy going 
walks and spending time with my friends. 



Miss McWilliams  
Early Years Practitioner (Cumbrae) 

My name is Stacey McWilliams, I love to sing 
and dance, as well as spend time with my family 
and friends. I enjoy travelling and exploring 
new places. 



Mrs Millar 
Early Years Practitioner (Arran) 

My name is Mrs Morag Millar, I have worked in 
Early Years for more than 25 years and am 
look forward to meeting you all to learn lots of 
new things together. I enjoy walking my dog 
and keeping fit. 



Mr Cain 
Early Years Practitioner (Arran) 

Hi my name is Jye Cain, when I can I enjoy 
travelling and exploring new places.  



Miss Morrison 
Early Years Pratitioner (Arran) 

My name is Jennifer Morrison and I like spending 
time with my friends and family. 



Hello, my name is Mr McMillan and I am one of 
the DHTs at Garnock Community Campus.  You 
will mainly see me around the Early Years and 
Primary in the campus.  I am looking forward 
to working with you.  If there is anything that 
I or the Early Years Team can do to help, 
please let us know.  

Mr. McMillan  
Depute Head Teacher 



 Mrs Ross-Hays 
Principle Teacher 

Hello, my name is Mrs Ross-Hays and I am a PT at       
Garnock Community       Campus.  My responsibility is 
for the Early Years and Primary in the campus.  I am 
really looking forward to meeting you all and getting 
to know you.  I teach a   couple of days a week, but 
the other days you will see me coming in and out the 
EY Class.  Looking forward to   seeing you soon! 


